CORNELL UNIVERSITY

MEDICAL COLLEGE
1300 YORK AVENUE

NEW YORK, N.Y. 10021
(212) 472-6493

OFFICE OF THE DEAN

June 13, 1978

Mr. Patrick E. Haggerty
Chairman, Board of Trustees
The Rockefeller University
1230 York Avenue

New York, New York 10021

Dear Mr. Haggerty:

Thank you for your letter of June 7 about the membership
of the new advisory board for the Medical College and its
affiliated institutions. I can well appreciate your desire
to involve Dr. Lederberg in the selection process and will
look forward to discussing it with him in the course of
his next visit here.

Sincerely,

St Len

Theodore Cooper, M.D.
Déan



